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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE 

CABINET 
HELD ON 6th FEBRUARY 2020 

 
 

 
PRESENT: Councillor D Cook (Chair), Councillors R Pritchard (Vice-Chair), 

J Chesworth, M Cook, S Doyle and J Oates 

 
The following officers were present: Andrew Barratt (Chief Executive) and 
Matthew Fletcher (Head of Economic Development and Regeneration) 
 
Apologies received from: Councillor(s)  
 

66 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING  
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 22nd January 2020 were approved and 
signed as a correct record. 
 
(Moved by Councillor R Pritchard and seconded by Councillor M Cook) 
 

67 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no Declarations of Interest. 
 

68 QUESTION TIME:  
 
None 
 

69 MATTERS REFERRED TO THE CABINET IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE 
OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PROCEDURE RULES  
 
None 
 

70 START UP BUSINESS GRANT REVIEW  
 
The Report of the Portfolio Holder for Heritage and Growth to review the success 
of the Start Up Grants project over the last 3 years (end April 2017 to end March 
2020) and seeks approval for the extension of the existing scheme for a further 3 
years (April 2020 until the end of March 2023). As such approval is also sought 
for a virement of £20,000 from the Voluntary and Community sector budget, 
GS1002 57025 (Grants to Community Service Organisations) to the Economic 
Development and Regeneration budget, GS0402 34537 (Grants) per annum until 
31st March 2023. 
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RESOLVED          That; 
 

  The impact, outcomes and success of the grant 
scheme over the past 3 years was noted.  

 The principles and eligibility criteria of the Start-up 
Business Grant for the next 3 years was approved.  

 Cabinet makes final decisions on all Start Up 
Business Grants applied for on a quarterly basis.   

 An annual budget to be created within the 
Economic Development and Regeneration service 
area, GS0402 34537, by way of an annual 
virement of  £20,000  from the Voluntary and 
Community sector budget, GS1002 57025 per 
annum subject to annual budget agreements and 
relevant reviews up until 31st March 2023.  

 The impact and need for the business grants 
scheme continues to be reviewed on an annual 
basis through the business planning process and 
key performance indicators.   

 
(Moved by Councillor J Oates and seconded by Councillor D Cook) 
 

  

 Leader  
 

 


